
August 

Peyton 3
rd

 
Declan 4

th
 

Rebeca 4
th
 

Jordan 9
th
 

Lila 9
th
 

Banner 11
th
 

Madelyn 15
th
 

Raleigh 19
th
 

Mac 20
th
 

Olivia W. 23
rd

 
Austin 25

th
 

Brandon 26
th
 

Carmelo 27
th
 

Aditi 29
th
 

Finn 30
th
 

*** 
Ms. Hannah B. 14

th
 

Ms. Gabbi  26
th
 

Classes move up Monday, August 21st.  
On Friday, the 18th, please take ALL of  

your child’s belongings home with you and 
bring them back on the 21st. If  you’re not 
sure if  your child is moving up, please ask 
us at the front desk. Also, please feel free 

to visit your child’s new teachers, they 
would love to meet you! 

 Do you need after school care for your 

schooler? 

We do after school pick ups!  

Please ask at the front desk if your child’s 

school is on our pick-up list!   

We wish all our PK-2 kids 
the best of luck in  

Kindergarten! We know 
you’ll do awesome and we 

will miss you! 

 

Have you signed up for  

REMIND? 

REMIND is a program we use that can send you texts 

and allows us to receive texts from you! 

We’ll send reminders for classroom activities, specific to 

your child’s class only, as well as general information 

for all our parents, such as school closures or   

miscellaneous requests, like grocery bags.  You can sign 

up at the front desk, ask for a REMIND form. 


